
     

TIP service vessel Wide Juliet 0030E delayed at Nhava Sheva - Exports and Imports  

Customer Advisory # MUM/2023-2024 / 119 

 

                                                                                                                 01st  June 2023 

Dear Valued Customers,                

Please be informed TIP service vessel Wide Juliet 0030E will be delayed at Nhava Sheva due to 

sudden gusty wind  at Pipava port on 29th May ‘23, which had caused the power failure in the port 

area, also there is change of Port rotation.  

  

Gate opening & cut off details are yet to be confirmed. Shall keep you updated once confirmed by 

vessel operator & terminal.       

         

ONE would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continual support and for trusting your 

valuable business to ONE.         

         

Should you have any questions or concerns, please contact your sales account representative or 

Customer Service desk for additional information.         

For, Ocean Network Express (India) Private Ltd.            
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